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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Mondays: 7:00pm – Euchre 

Thursdays: 10:00am - Shuffleboard 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ Oct. 3 – Nov. 2 – Big Deer Contest 
+ October 21

st
  - Carnival Committee Meeting 

+ October 23
rd

 – Seniors Lunch 

+ October 25
th

 – Children’s Halloween Party 

+ November 5
th

 – Indoor Walking Club 

 

SHUFFLE BOARD 

The Rankin Centre is offering floor shuffle 

board at the Centre every Thursday at 10:00 

am. Anyone is welcome to come and join in. 

Cost is $3.00 per session. You do not have to 

have any experience. Drop in any Thursday. 

 

INDOOR WALKING CLUB 

With winter coming it will be more difficult 

to walk outside, so we are offering indoor 

walking at the Rankin Centre.  We will be 

starting November 5
th

 from 9:30am to 

10:30am. We will continue on Tuesday 

mornings during the month of November 

and see how it goes. There is no charge for 

this. Just bring indoor shoes. Need 

information call Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

Mark your calendar for the next senior's 

luncheon at 12 noon on Wednesday, October 

23
rd

. If there is someone out there that would 

like to help out with these luncheons please 

give Muriel (613-735-0224) or Dawnalda 

(613-639-4232) a call. 

 

THANK YOU 

We want to say thank you to those of you 

who helped cut the grass at the Centre 

during the summer. Your help was much 

appreciated. 

 

SMALL HALLS CONCERT 

What a great concert we had at the Centre on 

September 27
th

. People who attended 

couldn't have enjoyed it more.  

BARTENDERS NEEDED 
The following is a list of our upcoming 

events at the RCRC and how many 

bartenders are required at each event. Thank 

you to all who have stepped forward to work. 

We are almost at the end of our busy season. 

If you can volunteer please contact Marlyn 

Sauk at msauk44@bell.net or (613-613-735-

5938). 

 Oct. 12
th
 (Wedding) - 3 

 Oct. 13
th
 (Family reunion) - 1 

 Oct. 18
th
 (Stone Fence dinner show) - 4 

 Oct. 19
th
 (Wedding) - 3 

 Oct. 20
th
 (Stone Fence dinner show) - 2 

 

RANKIN BIG DEER CONTEST 2019 

Once again we will be having the Big Deer 

Contest in Rankin. This year there will 

ONLY BE THE CONTEST. To register in 

the contest go to VAN’s PET FOOD on 

Thurs., Fri., or Sun. starting Thurs. Oct. 3
rd

 

till Sat. Nov. 2
nd

 to register. Winners will be 

notified and we will make arrangements for 

you to pick up your prize. For more 

information call Sandra at (613-732-3241). 

When leaving a message speak clear and 

slow and leave your name and phone 

number and I will get back to you. To all 

those who will be registering please PRINT 

your name and contact number on your 

registration sheet. Thanks! 

 

DELTA GAMING CENTRE WORKERS 

Two workers are needed for each of the 

following dates: 

+ November 17
th

  

+ December 15
th

 & 29
th

 

Call Marlyn (613-735-5938) or email 

msauk44@bell.net if you can help.  
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KIDS HALLOWEEN PARTY 

The Rankin Centre is sponsoring a costume 

Halloween party for children on Friday, 

October 25
th

 from 6:00pm - 8:00pm. We will 

be judging the costumes, playing games, 

decorating a pumpkin, doing a craft, having 

a photo booth and having a snack. We would 

like you to register with your name and age 

by emailing tsmile10@hotmail.com or by 

calling (613-735-3380) and leaving a 

message. Cost is $5.00 per child. Each child 

will leave with a treat bag. Please reply by 

October 18
th

 so that we can be prepared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER CANTEEN WORKERS 

It is that time again when we are going over 

the list for people to open the building and 

canteen for winter skating. We have a list 

from last year and we are hoping that each 

of you will continue to do the date you did 

last year.  If this is a problem please let us 

know.  Also we need new recruits as some 

people have moved away and we have to 

replace them.  This will only mean 

approximately 2-3 nights over the winter, so 

the commitment is not large if everyone 

does their part. 

 

 

 

RANKIN WINTER CARNIVAL 2020! 

Mark your calendars for the weekend of 

February 7, 8, and 9
th

.  Tawnya Painchaud 

and Miranda Schroeder have volunteered to 

head the carnival committee this year, and 

are looking for a fresh group of volunteers to 

join this committee. Bring your ideas and 

join them on Monday, October 21
st
 at 7pm 

for a meeting to kick the planning off.  If 

you can’t make this meeting, but would still 

like to help, text or call Tawnya at (613-635-

3255). 

 

SYMPATHY 

We send our condolences to Lorrie Warren, 

on the death of her husband Eric Warren, on 

Sept. 21
st
, 2019. He leaves behind his 

children Christopher Warren, and Michelle 

Hendsbee and 4 grandchildren, his mother-

in-law Marlyn Sauk and sister-in-law 

Christine Lemke (Dwight) and brother-in-

law Gregory Sauk (April), and his many 

friends.  May God be your comforter at this 

difficult time. 

 

We send our sympathy to Bernadette (nee 

Mainville) on the death of her husband 

Lawrence Scheuneman on Sept. 23
rd

, 2019. 

He leaves behind his children Tammy (Tim 

Brunke) and Tania and his grandchildren, as 

well as many extended family and 

friends.  May your treasurer of memories be 

a comfort to you all at this difficult time. 

 

NOVEMBER CHURCH SERVICES 
Rankin Parish invite you to Church Services 

in November at Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 

Woito Station Road: November 3
rd

 and 17
th

 

at 11:00am, and Grace Lutheran Church 

November 10
th

  and 24
th

 at 11:00am with 

Rev. Leena Jensen Presiding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


